

Judy Acosta



I worked for the Ventura County Superintendent of Schools Office for 33 years - beginning in 1971 and retiring in 2004. I became a CEDPA/CETPA Board member in 1989 and was a member of the Board until one year after my retirement. I was President of the Board for two consecutive terms - I believe the years were 1991 and 1992. The longest "running" position I held on the Board was that of treasurer. I continued on the Board one year past my retirement from VCSSO.

My involvement with CETPA was the highlight of my career. I enjoyed meeting and working with an outstanding group of people.

Editor's note: Judy served on the Board of Directors for 16 years and was our Treasurer for many years. She was diligent

in her duties and left the Board having secured a stable financial outlook for the organization. Thank you Judy!